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The ULAA Board of Directors and the Committee on Academic Performance welcomed new 

board members Prof. Brandon McCormack (A&S) and Prof. Sharon Moore (Kent), as well as 

Prof. Lars Smith (Law) who has been appointed by the President to fulfill the term of Whitney 

Nash (Nursing). Prof. Nash accepted a position at another University and therefore cannot finish 

her term.  

The Committee on Academic Performance (CAP) began a new meeting format, effective Fall 

2022.  The full committee will meet twice a semester and CAP subcommittees will meet twice a 

semester.  

The first full CAP committee occurred on September 19, 2022, via Hybrid format.  Discussion 

items included bookstore communication regarding textbook orders. Compliance planned to 

present on Annual Rules Education and Provosts Admits, however, due to technical difficulties 

with internet access across campus, we postponed these topics until the next full CAP meeting in 

November.  

We continue to work with the Delphi Center on the Read Only/Observer Access on Blackboard, 

including the possibility of a pilot in Spring 2023.  

Congratulations to rower Michaela Dukes who was awarded one of 21 spring NCAA 

Postgraduate Scholarships.  This is a one-time non-renewable scholarship of $10,000.   

Congratulations to pole vaulter Gabriela Leon who, along with Jaeda Daniel from NC State, are 

the ACC conference nominees for the 2022 NCAA Woman of the Year Award.  This award 

recognizes graduating female student-athletes who have exhausted their eligibility and 

distinguished themselves in academics, athletics, service, and leadership throughout their 

collegiate careers.  

Go Cards! 

Respectfully Submitted, 

Dr. Krista Wallace-Boaz 

FAR, UL 


